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This presentaIon will cover the response and recovery of Tropical Storm Fred which hit Steuben 
County on August 18, 2021. The disaster led to a Federally Declared Disaster DeclaraIon for 
New York State and covered more than $30M of Public Infrastructure Damage just in Steuben 
County alone. The recovery efforts outline the implementaIon of the local COAD and focus on 
the use of volunteer groups and the distribuIon of more than $600,000 of local funding for 
disaster vicIms absent an IA DeclaraIon. 
 

Speaker Biography 
 
Tim Marshall is the Director of Public Safety for Steuben County. He has been an employee with 
Steuben County since September of 1997 serving as the Deputy Director of Emergency Services, 
then Director in 2012. Tim was appointed as Director of Public Safety in 2021. Tim is a CerIfied 
Emergency Manager with the InternaIonal AssociaIon of Emergency Mangers. He holds an 
Associate’s Degree in Fire ProtecIon Technology and a Bachelor’s Degree in Emergency 
Management. Tim has forty years of Fire and Emergency Management experience, teaching and 
lecturing on various different topics. He has worked such disasters as the World Trade Center 
A[acks on 9/11, Severe Weather Events and other local emergencies. Most recently he served 
as the OperaIons SecIon Chief for the County’s COVID-19 response which was the largest 
acIvaIon in County history. A longIme member of the Bath Volunteer Fire Department, Tim 
has also served as Disaster Chairman of the Northern Steuben Chapter of the American Red 
Cross. He served on the chapter’s Board of Directors for seven years and held the posiIon of 
Board Chair in 1995. 

 


